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Re: Confidential Submission of Verizon Florida Inc. FCC Form 477 

Dear Ms. Bayo: 

Attached is Verizon Florida Inc's (Verizon or Company) most recent Form 477, which 
the Company has filed with the Federal Communications Commission (FPSC). Verizon 
is providing the Form 477 to the Florida Public Service Commission in response to an 
informal data request issued by the Division of Market Monitoring. 

Verizon considers the information on the attached Form 477 to be proprietary and 
requests appropriate treatment thereof pursuant to Florida Statutes, Section 364.183(1) 
and FPSC Rule 25-22.006(5). In support of its request, Verizon attaches a sealed 
envelope containing one highlighted copy of the confidential information. 

If you need additional information, please contact me at (850) 224-3963. 

- 
G4F David Christian 
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c: Mr. Neil Bethea 


